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STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH


Applied Behavior Analyst Advisory Committee
Notice of Recruitment

November 6, 2019

The Department of Health (department) is recruiting to fill a position on the Applied Behavior Analysis Advisory Committee.  This position will be open on or after April 13, 2020.  The committee provides advice to the secretary of health (secretary) on issues related to the practice of applied behavior analysts.    The department is looking to appoint people who reflect the diversity of Washington’s population and who provide geographic representation from throughout the state.  The secretary of health appoints all members.

The current vacancy on the committee is for a public member who does not have a financial interest in the rendering of applied behavior analysis.  This member may be the parent or guardian of a recipient of behavior analysis services.

The committee has five members.  Members include three licensed behavior analysts, one licensed assistant behavior analyst and one public member.  The committee meets in-person two times a year, currently in March and September.  In-person meetings meet at the department’s office in Kent. The committee also meets by “Go To” meeting two times a year.  In 2020, the “Go To” meetings will take place in June and December.  Members are paid $50 per day, and are reimbursed for travel expenses and meals.

If you or someone you know is interested in applying for this position, please complete an application and return it, along with a current résumé.  Please use the application for secretary-appointed (PDF) at doh.wa.gov/AboutUs/ProgramsandServices/BoardsandCommissions.aspx.

Applications are due by December 6, 2019.  

We appreciate your consideration of this request. If you have any questions about serving on this committee, please contact Kendra Pitzler, program manager, at 360-236-4723 or kendra.pitzler@doh.wa.gov.
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